
6SM UPDATE
Monday 2nd September 2019

WELCOME BACK
Welcome to the first week of term!

I’m looking forward to hearing all about 
your summer and your goals for the year.

This week, we will be talking about 
expectations in Year 6. To prepare, you 
could begin to think about:

– What it means to be a leader and a 
role model

– How we can help others

– What makes a great learning 
environment

– What you want to achieve this year.

Every child in the class will have a 
responsibility so you can also start to 
think about what role you would like.

If you want to apply to be a House or 
Vice Captain, think about why you want 
this role. If you want to teach a lesson 
in the first couple of weeks, you need to 
complete a lesson plan (ask in class).

Remember that Monday and Tuesday are 
INSET days, so term starts on Wednesday 
4th September.

Please arrive by 8.50am with a positive 
attitude and a smile!

HOMEWORK
We allocate Spellings, 
Maths and Comprehension  
homework every Friday. 

Check the homework page on the 
website for more details.

This is a key part of your learning 
and we expect it to be completed and 
handed in by the following Thursday.

If you have any questions about 
homework (including technical issues), 
you should ask a Year 6 adult as soon 
as possible.

You can also attend Homework Club 
on Mondays (12.15-1pm) or Tuesdays 
(3.30pm-4.15pm).

Please note: your parent or carer will 
need to email the school office to give 
their permission for you to attend the 
after school session. This email should 
include your name, class and details 
of how you will go home.

DATES TO REMEMBER
Mon 2nd/Tues 3rd Sept:  INSET days
8.50am, Weds 4th Sept:  Start of term
8.30am, Fri 6th Sept:  Year 6 Parent Meeting

THINGS YOU WILL NEED
The correct PE kit.

Bring it in at the start of 
each week.

A water bottle.

(Preferably a reusable one).

You can fill it up and leave 
it by the sink in class.


